
WHAT TO EXPECT
from Group Presentations
with Student Well-Being

Before the presentation:
If you are wanting a presentation for your organization or group, you
will use the link below to submit a request via Google Form. A staff
member from Student Well-Being will reach out to you confirming we
have received your request and will work with you to finalize details.
You can request that the presentation be held in person (on-campus
only) or virtually. 

During the presentation:
When you and your group members arrive for a presentation, you will
be asked to sign in (either using a paper sign in sheet or Google Form).
There may also be a pre-test you will be asked to participate in. This is
simply to assess learning outcomes of the presentation and is
anonymous. 
There will be one or more Student Well-Being representatives present
to give the presentation, either students, staff, or both. Presentations
typically last 50 minutes, though some are longer. Presentations and
trainings often ask for participation from audience members and may
additionally involve small group activities. 

wellbeing.mst.edu/presentations
Learn more about presentations:

After the presentation:
Immediately following the presentation, you may be asked to
complete a post-test (this is only applicable if you were asked to take a
pre-test). For certain trainings/training series, you may receive future
emails to assess the long-term usefulness of the program, though
participation in these future surveys are not required. 


